From: Anh Nguyen

Sent: Mon 8/3/2020 04:48 PM

Revd: Mon 8/3/2020 04:48 PM

To: Brian Elliott (belliott@world-class.com)

CC: Sabrina Streusand

BCC:

Subject: Foreclosure Sales - August 4, 2020
Brian:

It is our position that the restrictions cited in the unsigned, informal guidance
would not apply to our particular foreclosure sales. However, as a courtesy to
Borrowers and per your/their request, Amplify is willing to postpone the
foreclosure sale to Sept. 1, 2020.

Thanks,

House Managers

EX. 676

Anh Nguyen
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This electronic message contains information from the law firm of Streusand,
Landon, Ozburn & Lemmon, LLP. The contents may be privileged and

confidential and are intended for the use of the intended addressee(s) only. If
you are not an intended addressee, note that any disclosure, copying,
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distribution, or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you received
this e-mail in error, please delete it and all copies and contact me
at nguyen@slolip.com and/or (512) 236-9905. Thank you.

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed
by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. Federal tax advice contained in this
communication, (including any attachments) is not intended to be used, and
cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal

Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party
any transaction or matter addressed herein.




